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24th February 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
Government Announcement – 22nd February 2021 

I am writing to you following the announcement from the Government on Monday evening about the 
full reopening of schools on March 8th. We are very much looking forward to all the children 

returning to school.  The arrangements for start date and other important details will be sent to you in 
the next few days.  
 

We expect to return to very similar arrangements to those that were in place in September where class 
groups will be in 'bubbles' along with staggered drop off and pick-up times, lunchtimes and playtimes. 
Furthermore, the risk assessment will be fully reviewed and the school site made ready. The Government 
have announced that attendance will be mandatory, if you think that your child will require any 
support with the return to school please can I ask you to contact your child's class teacher via the Year 
Group emails or via feedback@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk  

FS2 – FS2@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 
Year 1 – Y1@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 
Year 2 – Y2@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 
Year 3 – Y3@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 
Year 4 – Y4@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 
Year 5 – Y5@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 
Year 6 – Y6@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk  

 

It is expected that we will return to the provision of hot school meals when the pupils return and the 
menus and bookings will be accessible via Wisepay later this week.  Once web ordering is available, we will 

confirm this to parents.  Parish Pioneers provision will also start on 8th March for pupils in Year 1 to 
Year 6.  If you use Parish Pioneers the staff will be in touch with regards to bookings in readiness for 
the 8th March.  We look forward to seeing you all then.  In the meantime if you do have any questions 
please do not hesitate to get in touch.   
 

Kind Regards, 
 

Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 
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